
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Burghley House Victorian Trip– Friday 8th December 2023 
 
As part of our Victorian topic this term, Norwich class will be visiting the Burghley House 
near Grantham to experience part of life in the Victorian times.  Whilst there, the children 
will be able to explore what life was like living in Victorian times and in particular a Victorian 
Christmas.   To ensure the children have the full Victorian experience we would like the 
children to come dressed as a Victorian child for the day.  Please also bear in mind that the 
clothing should be suitable clothing for the weather conditions as the house can get cold. 
There is no souvenir shop at the workhouse so children will not require any spending 
money. 
 
The visit will take place on Friday 8th December.   The coach will depart promptly from 
school at 9.00 a.m. and we will not arrive back at school until approximately 3.30 p.m.  
Please make sure your child is at school for 8.50 a.m. as the departure time cannot be 
delayed.  The children will require a packed lunch on this day.  
 
The cost of this trip is £18.00 per child, which includes, entrance to the house; three 
fantastic workshops led by staff on-site; and the cost of transport.  A donation has been 
made towards the trip from the PTFA, and school has also subsidised the trip to help keep 
costs to a minimum.  We would like to thank them for their support towards the varied 
educational experiences of children at St. Andrew’s Leasingham. 
 
Please note that whilst no child will be excluded through non-payment of the voluntary 
contribution, please understand that the trip may not go ahead if insufficient funding is 
received.  Payment should be made via WISEPAY.  This will be open from Thursday 2nd 

November until Friday 1st December. We have set this up early as we fully understand 
December is an expensive month for us all.  Payment using the Wisepay system is also a 
record of permission given for your child to be part this trip.   

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to talk to a member of staff.   

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Coote 


